Government of Manipur
Office of the Divisional Forest Officer: Tamenglong Forest Division
Tamenglong

No.3/66/TFD/2018-19 Tamenglong, the 27" February, 2021

RECOMMENDATION

The proposed project “construction of 132/33 KV Tamenglong Sub-Station”
under NERPSIP with World Bank Funding to be taken up by MSPCL" and the
diversion of 1.831 Ha of forest land for the same Is hereby “recommended”
subject to the following conditions:

1. The User Agency shall bear the costs for Compensatory Afforestation
(CA), Net Present Value (NPV), demarcation of the diverted area, etc., as
proposed by the Forest Department, Government of Manipur.
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(Kh. Hitler Singh)
Divisional Forest Officer
Tamenglong Forest Division

Divislonal Forest Officer
Tarenglong Forest Division
Government of Manipur



